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_______________________________________________________________________________                                                                                                

Minutes of July 19 meeting
The meeting was called to order at 6:03pm. In attendance were Walter Reitz, John Spear, Jeff Northgraves, Sandra Retzlaff, Eileen Skarka, Bryan Calderwood.

Walter reviewed the charter with the attending members . John Spear was elected as chair and Pennie Alley as secretary. Walter then left and discussion about possible meeting dates followed. It was proposed we meet again on August 9th (and 30th) at 6pm after a brief tour of the school building. 

Discussion about a public input meeting at town office came up with September 26th at 7pm. This will be posted as an item in the newsletter going out with the tax bills in mid-August.

Informal discussion about possible uses of the GBS building included future annual town meetings, a senior center, relocating town office and library, a community garden, space for the Lions club meetings, and community events.

Information sought included budget for condition study and advertising, existing hazards at GBS, cost of library heat/electricity, debt on existing municipal building, and copy of historical society lease.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Pennie Alley
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